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• 25th April - Newton Class trip 
to Thrift Farm 

• w/c 29th April - Hodgkin class 
Bikeability Level 2 

• 6th May - Bank Holiday 
• 17th May - Coffee Morning—

Raising Confident Children 
• 21st May - R.E Day 
• 22nd May - Class photos and 

Year 6 leavers photos 
 
 
 
 

 

• 24th May - Year 6 Activity Day 
• 24th May - Last day of Term 
• 3rd June - Staff training day 
• 4th June - First day of Term 
• 5th June - Sports Day 
• 7th June - Reserve Sports Day 
• 27th June - Einstein Class Trip 

to MK Discovery Centre 
• 12th July - Olympic Celebration 
• 15th July - Open afternoon 
• 23rd July - Last Day of Term 
 
 
 

Dates For Your Diary: 

Celebration Assembly — well done to these children 
who shared their fantastic work in Celebration Assembly 
this week.   
 
 
 
 
 

 

Word Guerilla 
The children really enjoyed their visit 
from poet Word Guerilla this week.  

 
 

 

Abington Park Museum 
Curie Class had a wonderful visit to Abington Park 
Museum this week.  
 

Open Library 
Just a reminder that the library is 
open for families on Thursdays af-
ter school. Everyone is welcome to 
attend. It’s the perfect opportunity 
to talk with Mrs Rose about read-
ing with your child, book choices 
or to simply sit and read for a few 
minutes as a family. 

Fundraising 
This term we have raised £192.92 for Children in Need 
and £211.60 for Comic Relief. We are delighted that the 
Easter a raffle raised £702.89 for our School Fund. The 
School Fund supplements the very tight school budget 
allowing us to purchase experiences and resources for our 
children that would not otherwise be possible. This year 
we have had a visit from Atomic Tom, a visit from The 
Word Guerrilla, new books for the library and for classes, 
and new dictionaries for the KS2 classes amongst other 
things. Thank you for supporting our fund raising.  
  

Save the Dates  
Sports Day - 5th June 
Sports Day reserve - 7th June 
Olympics Celebration - 12th July 
Open Afternoon - 15th July 

The Kitchen at John Hellins 
The summer term menus dropped 
just before the end of last 
term. Don’t forget to order your 
child’s meals on ParentPay. All 
meals are freshly cooked, from 
scratch in our kitchen. 


